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Meeting 

 

 

Good Luck Priscilla 
 

 
 

It is with heavy hearts that we wish 
Priscilla Flannery good luck as she 
moves on from the Polish Triangle. 
Priscilla was a recent but longtime 
member of the Executive Board, as was 
her late husband Paul in the early 
2000’s. Many community members 
have fond memories of Priscilla’s and 
Paul’s barbeques/costume parties at 
their Roseclair Street home. Priscilla 
will transition at her summer home in 
Maine, but plans to settle near her 
daughter on the Southshore. So, we 
won’t say goodbye.  

 

Auto Dealership on 
Von Hillern Street? 

Attorney George Morancy will be 
representing Joe Correnti of 
Fleetcorp, a shuttle bus company that 
has applied to sell used shuttle buses 
from their 50 Von Hillern Street 
location. Fleetcorp’s buses will be sold 
at the location. Covid has caused fewer 
people using shuttle buses.  
 

The company may also continue selling 
second hand vehicles once their fleet is 
sold. The property is zoned Local 
Industrial. This is a voting item. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Vaccine Available for 
Boston Residents 65+ 

 
 
 

Vaccine Hotline at 617-638-9620 for 
quick scheduling at a choice of several 
locations. For more information go to 
https://www.bmc.org/covid-19-
vaccine-locations. 
 

Also, we thank Councilor Frank 
Baker for these additional options: 
 

Daniel Driscoll/Neponset Health 
Center has a COVID-19 vaccine clinic 
for anyone 65 older at Florian Hall, 55 
Hallet St. Dorchester. Hours are 
Monday – Friday 8:30am – 3:45pm by 
appointment only. Insurance pays for 
the vaccine. If you have no insurance, 
vaccines are free. Please call 1-888-503-
0766 OR  617-282-3200 to make an 
appointment between 8am-6pm 
Monday – Friday.  

 

Tufts Medical Center is offering 
appointments to anyone who is eligible 
for COVID-19 vaccinations. This 
includes people 65+, people with 2+ 
certain medical conditions, health care 
workers, first responders, low-income 
and affordable senior housing residents 
and staff, and people living in long-
term care or other congregate care 
settings. Please book an appointment 
here:  www.tuftsmcvaccine.org. The 
address is 279 Tremont Street next to 
the Courtyard Marriott Hotel entrance. 

 

50-52 Dorset Street 

 

Attorney George Morancy will 
be representing the owners who 
are seeking a change in occupancy 
from two family dwelling to three 
family dwelling. This is a voting 
item. 
 

Police Reports 
Officer Sean Sullivan of C6, 
Officer Michael Keaney of C11, 
will give reports on activities 
affecting our neighborhood. 

 

Venmo Now 
Available for Dues  

Venmo is available for dues: 
@mccormackcivic. Put your 
name(s) in the "What's it 
for?" line. For members, annual 
dues are $5.00 or $10.00 depending 
on your ability to pay.  Business 
dues are $25.00 per year. 

 

Under Review By 
JWMCA Zoning 

 

• Jan Karski Way 
• Willow /Baker Court  
• 21 Mayhew Street 

 

    

  
                                                                                                                              
 

 www.McCormackCivic.org.  Catch us on               at Neighbors of the Polish Triangle. 
 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, 
April 20, 2021 via Zoom 

 

E-mail us at  
Civic@McCormackCivic.com 

 

Please Pay Your Dues! $5 Or $10 (Depending on Ability to Pay) 
Send dues (checks preferred) to: 

John W. McCormack Civic Association,  
c/o Travis Stewart,  8 Saint Margaret St Dorchester, MA 

Tuesday                                                                                                                             Zoom 
Via 

 

Link will be sent at 6:45 p.m. Neighbors not on this blast list should email mccormackcivic@gmail.com by Sunday, March 14. 

 

  

 

If you are a 65+ 
Boston resident, 
please call Boston 
Medical Center 


